Morris, Manitoba, May 30, 1936.

A special meeting of the Council was held on the above date, present the Reeve and all the Councillors with the exception of Councillor Gehring.

The meeting was called for the purpose of discussing the proposed gravelling and repairing of the Lowe Farm road and the extension south.

The Reeve explained that the Engineer was over the project and his estimate was laid on the table, after a discussion of the cost and the maintenance the following resolution was passed.

Moved by Councillor Snarr,

Seconded by Councillor Clubb

That the following Committee be appointed to meet the Hon. W. R. Clubb, Minister of Public Works, to obtain further information in connection with the proposed highway between Morris and Lowe Farm and south to the Boundary on Rosenfeld road. Namely Reeve Chruchill, Councillors Stevenson and Thiesen. Carried.

The meeting then adjourned with the understanding to meet again on Saturday evening June 6th.

... fer barrhill Reeve

JANUCUEM Sec. Trees.